Debra Thompson

S
From: Alan Murph <alan.murph@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 1:43 PM
To: Debra Thompson
Subject: Borough Assembly Letter
Debbie,

Please submit this letter to ali council members.
Thank you,

Alan

Borough Assembly,

Are you a COVID Zealot? Why not steer the course of moderation instead of fueling the fires of division pitting neighbor
against neighbor by mandating masks. Do not support mandatory masks.

Alan Murph



